Evaluation project update

BPA provides stakeholders with regular status updates on our evaluation projects. Our latest
updates cover progress made on three evaluations launched in 2023. These include a process
evaluation of Low-Income Energy Efficiency program, an impact evaluation on BPA’s
nonresidential lighting portfolio and an impact evaluation on residential air source heat pumps
and variable speed pumps. Additionally, you can find updates on an impact evaluation of BPA’s
non-industrial custom portfolio and Energy Smart Reserved Power program (launched earlier
this year) as well as a new process evaluation of BPA’'s Comfort Ready Home program.

Evaluation offers valuable information that allows energy efficiency programs the ability to
achieve continuous improvement and efficient, cost-effective implementation. To learn more
about the latest project updates, please visit https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-
services/efficiency/evaluation
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